
Good	afternoon,
	
Please	find	attached	the	letter	that	is	a	reply	to	the	information	request	you	sent	via	email	to	Chief	Shears.	Should	you	have	any	further	questions	please	feel	free	to
contact	me	anytime,	be	well.
	
Thank	you,
Joelle	Mather
Administrative	Assistant	to	Chief	of	Police
Merrimac	Police	Department
16	East	Main	Street
Merrimac,	MA	01860
Tel:	978-346-8321	x11
Fax:	978-346-0592
JMather@merrimacpolice.org
	
Confidentiality	Note:	This	e-mail	is	intended	only	for	the	person	or	entity	to	which	it	is	addressed	and	may	contain	information	that	is
privileged,	confidential	or	otherwise	protected	from	disclosure.	Dissemination,	distribution	or	copying	of	this	e-mail	or	the	information
herein	by	anyone	other	than	the	intended	recipient,	or	an	employee	or	agent	responsible	for	delivering	the	message	to	the	intended
recipient,	is	prohibited.	If	you	have	received	this	e-mail	in	error	please	notify	the	sender	and	destroy	the	original	message	and	all	copies.
	

Notice:
This	email	is	subject	to	MGL:	Chpt.66,	Sec.10	Public	Records	Law.
	

From Joelle	Mather	<JMather@merrimacpolice.org>
Subject Information	request

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Thu,	9	Apr	2020	18:39:38	+0000
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